International Student Advisory Board
Minutes of the Meeting 
February 18, 2015
Minutes taken by: Zainab Imam


Updates on ISAB tabling

· ISAB Visibility and Outreach Team organized an ISAB information table at Reynolds Club on February 18th and 19th, 2015. 
· The board was informed that the table received a good response from students, particularly about the grant. 
· Jade told the board that of the $200 budgeted for tabling, only $85 have been spent as yet. 

Grant applicants

· Three students from the Harris School of Public Policy came to the meeting to present their proposal for an event for which they requested ISAB funding.
· Idea: Mexican Student Mixer in the first or second week of May, with Mexican students from all universities in the Chicago area. It would include a day-long conference for students over 21 years of age (in order to serve alcohol) and a keynote speaker might be invited. The event would be held either at the Mexican Consulate or the hotel (venue to be provided by the Consulate). There will be an entrance fee of $5 to subsidize the food and drinks per person. Domestic students interested in learning about/working in Mexico will also be invited.
· Amount requested: $1,000
· Sponsorship requests have been made to the Consulate General of Mexico in Chicago and the Harris School. 
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Updates from Jobs and Internships Committee

· Jaime sent out a communiqué to the board before the meeting, detailing the committee’s meeting with Career Advancement. The document will be uploaded to ISAB website.
· Highlights: 
· An email distribution list to be set up between ISAB and CA, which would include opportunities specific to international students within the US and outside of the US. It would also include opportunities for domestic students interested in working abroad. First email to be sent out in Spring Quarter 2015.
· Concerns about on-campus, non-work study jobs were communicated to CA, who said they are working on a system to bring together all on-campus job systems which might be operational in the next academic year.
· Susana informed the board about her meeting with Graduate Student Affairs, who mentioned Global Impact Internships, which are funded by the university for the summer. They said they were looking to hire people for the university’s centers in Beijing and Shanghai in order to find more internships internationally. They also mentioned internships in Paris administered through a French organization. 

New OIA and ISAB logo

· Tamara gave the board printouts of the new OIA logo done by UChicago Creative. 
· Members asked to provide ideas on how to use the new OIA logo for ISAB.

Conference reflections

· Conference attendees sent reflections to the board by email. 

Side notes

· Zainab is now also part of the VP’s Council on Diversity and Inclusion. 
· She will provide ISAB Information Booklet (compiled by the previous board) to VP Council for ideas on a pre-Orientation on diversity and sensitivity. 
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